
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

April 11, 1956 

Mr. J. K. Smith 
Stanolind Oil * Gas Co* 
Oil and Gas Building 
Port Worth, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

We enclose a copy of Order R-768 aad Order R-769 issued 
March 29, 1956, by the Oil Conservation Coso-isslon in Case 1014 
and Case 1015 respectively. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Acting Secretary - Director 
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